
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Burglaries 

24th District (Rogers Park) 
 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert addresses Residential Burglaries that have occurred in the 24th District. 
The unknown offender(s) enter the residence either through the front door or a 
window, while the residents are home sleeping. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 7100 block of N. Ridge on July 9, 2015 between 9:00pm and 9:30pm. 

• 1900 block of W. Morse on July 19, 2015 between 1:00am and 7:00am. 
 
 
Offender's Description 

• Male black, 25 – 30 years of age, approximately 5'9" tall and approximately 180 
lbs. 

 
What you can do: 

• Ensure that all doors and windows to your residence are locked. 

• Report any suspicious people or vehicles. 

• Place valuables, such as jewelry, in an area in the residence known only to you. 

• Record and maintain any serial numbers of your property. 

• Take and maintain photos of property that does not have any specific identifiers. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

HY-334431, HY-346906 
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